
March 08 2017 

 

 

Good day Woodrock residents,  

 

This serves to confirm that your application has successfully been loaded onto the VUMA system 

for your in-home installation. Unfortunately, due to delays Woodmead Khyber Rock is not live 

yet. We will keep you updated and will let you know as soon as your area is live so that we can 

schedule you for your fibre installation.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. We have flagged your installation and will deliver it 

to you as soon as your area is fibre-ready. 

  

Should you have any further queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us via 

email woodmeadkhyber@vumatel.co.za. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we work to get you up and running. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

The VUMA Team  
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